October 2013 Newsletter

URNER'S

OUTDOORSMAN
Rod & Reel Club

This Month's Program

Our speaker for the Wednesday, October 9th will be No Speaker

Contact: dpgiuliani@aol.com or 323 810-3958 cell

October 2013 President's Message
Well the end of the year is months away. This month we are going to conduct nominations for all
officers and chairpersons. As such, there will be no speakers.

We are also discussing possible changes to the By Laws and any suggestions to make the club
run smoother.

| would like to request your changes to the By Laws and suggestions to be in writing.

The Banquet and Membership renewal letters have gone out. If you have not received yours,
please call me at 626 390 7673 and leave your name and address so | can get these items out to
you ASAP. Remember, early renewals are eligible for a drawing for a fishing license fee.

The banquet is coming along and prizes are being sought. There will be a friends of Rollo drawing
and | hope all will support our efforts to introduce fishing to the next generation.

Don Merril, Wil Ebersman, Warren Harper and myself, recently took friends of Gordon Chan
fishing out of Marina Del Rey. It was an incredible experience and | understand an article is
forthcoming. There are so many groups who need help and | hope all members will take a day or
some time to support our sport by supporting youth fishing or to take someone who otherwise
would never have the opportunity to go. My plan is to take some of Gordon's friends next year
when we do the kids trips.

It is time to get those pictures in for Angler of the Year, Fresh and Saltwater. The November
meeting is the cutoff, after that all eligible pictures go towards 2014. Warren has done a great job
and should be congratulated. Get your pictures in early please. Suggestions for speakers are
always welcome and should be referred to Dick Guiliani. If you know someone in the industry
please let Dick know. | do not have the time or space to thank all the bad members for the time
and effort they make to help run the club as smoothly as possible. Although we have had bumps in
the road, | am overall very happy with the direction the club has taken. | would like to see
increased membership and participation in the events and hope the members will make
suggestions which will help bring this about.

As you know Lynn is no longer handling the Raffle. | stepped in, hopefully temporarily, to make
sure we have the monthly Raffle and to insure the Awards Banquet has a raffle. | am trying to get
the Friends of Rollo prize so we can continue to support this worthwhile organization.

Please send in your Early Membership Renewals and Awards Banquet ASAP so we can plan the
Banquet. | look forward to seeing as many members as possible at the Nomination meeting in
October, The Elections in November and the Awards Banquet in December as we close out the
year.

Remember the club is only as strong as successful as we make it. Participate and let your voice
be heard. Good fishing, Good fellowship and Good Sportsmanship to all.
Your President

William L Davis
president@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Treasurer's Report
Report is available from Kaili Chang

Welcome New Members

The club currently has 63 paid
members.

Club Calendar

Club Meetings

Date Speaker

1/12 Bob Caffee

2/13 Scott Reason & John
Berner

3/13 Don Nelson

4/10 Duane Broadway
5/09

Fresh Water Events

Event Date Location

1 02/23 Lake Castaic

2 03/30 Lake Parris

3 04/27 Lake Piru

4 06/15 Lake Silverwoad

Whopper Board Standings

YTD STANDINGS

2013

Fresh Water
Trout
1st Rich Jenkins 3.2
2nd  Bill Sullivan 2.75
3rd  Ron Coleman 2.7

Surf Fish
1st  Ron Hall 1.2
2nd
3rd
Large / Small Mouth Bass
1st Randy Mondoro 5.69
2nd  Ernie Branch 4.56
3rd  Fred Bernthal 3.69
Striped Bass
1st  Karl Penson 6.69

2nd Randy Mondoro 6.5
6.12

3rd  Ernie Branch
Catfish

1st

2nd

3rd



Salt Water Charter Update

2013 Salt Water Charters

Trip Date Landing Boat Departure | Price | Spots
9 10/04 Oxnard Island Tak 4:30 AM $105 6
1 11/16 Oxnard Island Tak 4:30 AM $125 6

Charter Master

Ernie Branch

(626) 357-0064 Home

(626) 233-7117 Cell
chartermaster@turnersrodandreelclub.com

URNLR'

QUTDOORSMAN
Rod & Reel Club

Name of Trip

Boat Island Tak

Landing Channel Islands

Departure 4:30 AM Oct 4, 2013
Return 4:30 PM Oct 4, 2013

Channel Island Harbor

4151 South Victoria Ave
Oxnard Ca 93035

Phone # (805) 985-8511

11 Anglers

Trip Fare $105.00

No personal ice chests allowed on the boat. There will be a big ice chest in the bow of the

boat for your food and beverage. There is a micro Range for our use, also beer, soda and
water are on sale on the boat.

Fresh Water Event Update

Dave

freshwater@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Salt Water

Calico / Sand Bass

1st Mike Maurizio 4.5
2nd  Rich Jenkins 3.8
3rd  Glenn Bummer 3.0

Bonito / Barracuda

1st Karl Penson 8.6
2nd  Ernie Branch 7.31
3rd  Glenn Bummer 6.8

3rd  Larry Hackman

Yellowtail / Dorado /
White Sea Bass

1st  Jerry Watkins 52.2
2st  Larry Hackman 38.5
3rd  Ernie Branch 31.5
Tuna

1st  Glenn Bummer 291.5
2nd  Rich Jenkins 205
3rd  Ernie Branch 55
Bottom Fish

1st  Rich Jenkins 29.5
2nd  Don Merrill 28.1
3rd  Kelly Miller 25.25

Angler of the Year

Salt Water
2013
# Name Points
1 Glenn Bummer 624.7
2 Ernie Branch 594.6
3 Rich Jenkins 541
4 Karl Penson 478.1
5 Larry Hackman 214
6 | Jerry Watkins 208.8
7 Ron Coleman 189.2
8 Randy Mindoro 173.8
9 Bill Sullivan 121.2
10 | Ron Hall 120

MEETING LOCATION

Mimi's Cafe
500 W Huntington Drive
Monrovia CA 91016
626-359-9191

Meeting will start at 7:15 pm.

Invite a fisherman to the next meeting
or bring a friend. Get involved in our
monthly raffles and sign up for our
monthly charters and our monthly
freshwater events. There is always a
lot going on at the Turner's Rod and
Reel Club. Come early and have
dinner or a dessert before the
meeting.

See you there!

2013 Membership Drive

The 2013 Membership Drive is on!!!!
Pierre will have
pre-printed forms Just bring your



SECRETARIES REPORT
RAFFLE NEWS

You guys do a great job supporting the raffle every month. It helps the club to thrive. If you win
something you don't want remember you can donate it back to the club, donate it to a local
organization, sell it on Ebay... but you cannot return it to Turners Stores. Also remember that for
those fishing items you need to purchase, you get a 10% discount when you show your Turners
R&R Club membership card at the stores. This only applies to fishing items, not guns. If there is
an issue about the card, just ask for the manager as they are the most familiar with the Club. Now
for the little stuff 10% can add up and | was happy getting a $50 discount on William's Christmas
present one year at the West Covina Turners.

Since my hubby is doing the raffle the next 2 months | get a sneak peak at some of the items. Now
| don't know which month we are talking about but | am seeing names like Avet and Shimano for
October or November raffles.

Some of the winners last month were:

Don Merrill Braid

Randy Mindoro-Scale

Will Ebersman-jig

Don Udlock-Mystery Prize- I1zorline
Jorge Cuevas- dikes

Dick Guiliani-tape

Kaili Chang- Braid scissors

Pierre Sycip-Jig

Rod- Jim Clough

Diawa Lexa 300 Reel- Dave Craig.

Right now is when you need to let us know what specific items you want to see in the December
Banquet Raffle. I've already suggested the new Diawa’s we saw a few months ago. And after |
saw Williams’s newest rod with that tuna last month | think | will mention that too. When you're
done reading this newsletter, please email us your personal wish list, short of a fishing boat of
course.

Submitted by Denise Davis, Secretary

MEMBERSHIP

From the Secretaries Office of Denise Davis
secretary@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Members Reports

check or cash and validate your
personal information on the pre-
printed forms. The data on the pre-
printed forms comes from the club
database. This is the best time to
verify and update your information.
(Please make every effort to use the
pre-printed forms rather than fill out a
blank form. | have had instances
when people supplied “new” or
“revised” information (or | couldn’t
read their writing), only to have to
change the information back at a later
date! Thanks for your consideration
and cooperation.)

The dues for 2013 are the same as
last year: $45 for an individual and
$60 for a family membership. That
entitles you to one T-shirt for
individuals and 2 T-Shirts for family
members.

Membership Card Reminder

All members are reminded that your
club membership entitles you to a
10% discount on NON-SALE fishing
tackle items at Turner's Outdoorsman
stores. This discount is not available
for guns or ammo. You are also
reminded that after January 1 2012,
your 2011 membership card is void.
In

order to receive the discount, a
current 2012 membership card will be
required. All store managers are
aware of this

and there are NO EXCEPTIONS.

Website Update

All of the updates have been entered
into the Website. If you have anything
you would like to add, e-mail it to
newsletter@turnersrodandreelclub.com.

Club T Shirts

2013 Turners Rod & Reel Club T
shirts that are not picked up this
month at the meeting will no longer be
available. If you are a new member in
2013 for the first time and did not get
a shirt, see Membership Chairman
Pierre Sycip. This is your last chance
to pick up your shirt. At the end of the
meeting, unclaimed T shirts will be
available for sale at $10 each.



Turners Sea Jay Trip Sept 6th 2013
Written by
Ernie Branch

Sad to say we only had 4 Turner Club members on the trip, but we still had a great time. Don Udlock, Lany Hackman, Kelly Miller, and
myself put in our time showing our guests how we do it. At least we thought we were. It turned out one of our guests George Sumida
won both jackpots, for the biggest fish, a yellowtail, and biggest Calico Bass. Not being a club member was not allowed to receive the
Jack Pot hat. Lany Hackman stood up and picked up 2nd place for his Calico and got the hat. 'GOOD GOING LANY", we all had a
great time. No Sea Bass, 1 yellowtail, and assorted rock fish and a few Calicos. Our guests included Mike Pitcher, Luke Fitzpatrick,
Sam Copeland, Keith Green, and Cid Burgess. All possible future members of Turners Rod & Reel Club.

All for now,

Ernie
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